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Thank you to all our families who were able to visit our Art  

Gallery. The children were so proud to share their artwork with you. 

Well done to our Football Team for 

their excellent performance at the recent  

tournament. All children showed  

excellent teamwork. 

 

We wish Mrs Lewis the best of luck 

as she begins a new challenge after 

half term. Team FoG would like to 

thank Mrs Lewis for all her hard 

work and dedication. 

 

Thank you for all your kind Harvest 

Donations for The Trussell Trust, a 

local Christian Charity. It is very 

much appreciated. 

Have a lovely half term break. 



YoYo Harvest Workshops 

We love our visits from YoYo. This week we have focussed on Harvest  

Festival, the story of Elijah and the widow and all that we have to be 

thankful for. After reflection, we created thankful oil art. 

We cannot thank you enough for the support at our Harvest Service 

yesterday. It was wonderful to see so many people in Church. 



Acorns are flourishing in Reading and Writing! The children have been  

practising blending, creating words and reading them using Fred Talk.  

Space Dome! 

Year 4, 5 and 6 had a  

fantastic experience in the  

planetarium.  

 

The children took a trip through the 

solar system, learnt many interesting 

facts about moon exploration and 

discussed whether life could exist 

elsewhere.  

 

“I felt like I was a real 

Scientist” (Year 5) 

 Welcome Miss Savelli 

We would like to give a warm  

welcome to Miss Savelli who is a Student 

Teacher joining us for the Autumn 2 and Spring 

1 term. You will see Miss Savelli in Key Stage 

Two. 



Dates for your Diary 

Monday 31st October— School  

photographs. Christmas jumper  

donations to Friends of FoG. 

 

Thursday 3rd November—KS1  

Multisport club. Christmas jumper stall. 

 

Monday 7th November—EYFS/KS1 Maths 

Parent workshop, 3.45pm.  
(More information to follow) 

 

Tuesday 8th November—KS2 Maths 

Parent workshop, 3.45pm.   
(More information to follow) 

 

W/C 14th November—Parents Evenings.  
(Letter to be sent on Monday 7th November) 

 

16th—19th November—New Early Years 

outdoor area being installed.  

 

Friday 18th November—Children in Need. 

Non-uniform day. 

 

Tuesday 22nd November. 3.45pm—

EYFS/KS1 RWI Parent Workshop. 

Attendance awards 

 

Acorns  

 

Hedgehogs 

 

Squirrels 

 

Owls  

 

Foxes 

 

 

Whole School Attendance: 98% 

 

Our winning class is: 

 

 

 

Thank you for all the incredible 

support at our Scholastic Book 

Fair. We were awarded £180 worth 

of free books for school! 

100% 

97% 

98% 

99% 

94% 

 

School photographs will 

take place on Monday 31st 

October.  


